
 

 

The Clark County School District (CCSD) has launched a website and created a 
Family Guide to help our students and their families prepare for full-time distance 
education.  
The website reconnect.ccsd.net was created to provide information and resources for 
parents and students preparing for the 2020-2021 school year. Parents/guardians can find 
information about distance education, registration, food service, access to technology, 
Canvas, and a variety of other resources. 
  

The website is also available in Spanish at reconecta.ccsd.net. 
 
The Family Guide is available to download on either site in English and Spanish and 
will be updated regularly. 
Thank you for helping us spread the word about this important initiative! 

                                         

 

 
 

https://ccsd.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bf88ef7f9df17ab5cc4281589&id=959db326f9&e=30fd78cd79
https://ccsd.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bf88ef7f9df17ab5cc4281589&id=cb3c9ad56d&e=30fd78cd79

